
End of Hunting for Mammals with Dogs 

 

“This Council notes the widespread support across Belfast for the ending of animal cruelty 

and the improvement of animal welfare; expresses disappointment at the lack of legislative 

progression on banning the hunting of mammals with dogs in the Northern Ireland Assembly; 

reaffirms our support for ending this barbaric practice; and agrees to write to DAERA and the 

Committee for Agriculture and Rural Affairs to show our support for ending the practice of 

hunting for mammals with dogs.” 

 

Proposer:  Councillor McReynolds 

 

Seconder:  Councillor McAllister 

 


